
March 3, 2006  

The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in Special Session as provided by KSA 25-3101 as a 

Canvassing Board to canvass the returns from the February 28, 2006 Hiawatha City Primary Election. The 

following members were present: Warren Ploeger, Glen Leitch and Steve Roberts. Also present was 

County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn. 

 

Warren Ploeger opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m. 

 

CANVASSING BALLOTS 

The February 28, 2006 Hiawatha City Primary Election voting records were canvassed. There were 13 

provisional ballots. Following State Statutes, 9 provisional ballots were counted and 4 provisional ballots 

were not counted. Election Officer Debbie Parker reported a 33 per cent voter turnout. 

 

Motion by Warren Ploeger to accept the February 28, 2006 Hiawatha City Primary Election canvass. 

Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. 

 

Motion to adjourn by Steve Roberts, seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 

8:56 a.m.  
The next meeting will be Monday March 6, 2006. 
 


